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Reach Us 
DCDS Business Office 

2025 M Street NW 
Suite 800 

Washington, DC 20036 
 

P: (202) 367-1163 
F: (202) 365-2163 

E: info@dcdental.org  

A Letter from the DC Dental Society 
President Chris Loukaitis, DDS 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I am humbled and honored to be writing this letter to you as your 

new president. I have been a member of the DC Dental Society 

for 30 years, and I truly consider this to be the highest honor of 

my professional career. First, I would like to sincerely thank Dr. 

Carol Blake for her service as president this past year. Dr. Blake’s 

hard work and leadership have done a great deal to position our 

Society for future success. I would also like to thank all of you for having confidence in 

my leadership, and assure you that I will do my best to earn it. 

Many of you have heard me speak about my passion for the dental profession. I would 

like you to know that I am stepping into the presidency with this same passion, as well as 

the conviction that together we can transform our Society. With your help, I would like 

to continue to thrive and grow the Society to be a valuable resource for all dentists in the 

District of Columbia while also representing the diversity of our local dentists. In the end, 

this should always be the guiding principle that informs all of our decisions. 

I have given a great deal of thought to the coming year and my goals as your president. 

To begin, I would like to focus on continuing the work that Dr. Blake and the board 

prioritized this past year. As a membership-based organization, our first priority should 

always be retaining and growing our membership by reaching out to local dentists and 

engaging with dental students. To this end, we should regularly evaluate and refine our 

member offerings to ensure that they meet the needs of an ever evolving profession. 

This year we are piloting several new features in our 2018-2019 continuing education 

(CE) program with the goal of providing greater flexibility so that members can take full 

advantage of this valuable benefit.  

 

(Continued on Page 2) 

Dr. Chris Loukaitis 

mailto:info@dcdental.org
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 (Continued from Page 1)  
 
These new features include the flexibility to obtain either 1 CE, 
1.5 CE or 2.5 CE at every monthly meeting; offering lunch-time 
webinars on practice management topics; and holding a one-day 
spring meeting so that you and your dental team can acquire the 
newly required courses for DC licensure renewal. It is expected 
that these modifications to existing benefits and implementation 
of new programming will also aid the Society to generate new 
non-dues revenue streams. I encourage you to read Education 
Committee Chair Dr. Eugenia Prokopets’ article in the June 2018 
newsletter in which she outlines in detail these exciting changes.  

As the president of the Society, I believe that the most important 
legacy that I can leave is to build a pipeline of future leaders.  I 
want to see the make-up of the Board of Directors to continue to 
move toward better reflecting the wide diversity of dentists that 
practice in the District of Columbia. In this past board election, we 
had more candidates for open board positions than we’ve had in 
a long time, including several younger dentists and new members. 
This was very encouraging to see. In order to successfully tackle 
the issues that we face now and in the future, it is essential that 
we become and are viewed by all local dentists as an organization 
that welcomes new perspectives and ideas. 

Though the June Awards dinner marked the end of our 2017-18 
Monthly Meeting series, that does not mean that you have to 
wait until September to see all of your DCDS friends and 
colleagues. On Tuesday, July 10, the Society will be holding a 
networking happy hour at Mission Dupont in Dupont Circle. This 
happy hour is open to all members, non-member dentists, and 
students, and is a great opportunity to network with area 
colleagues. It is also a great chance for you to introduce any non-
member colleagues or friends you may have to the Society.  

Once again, I would like to thank immediate past-president Dr. 
Carol Blake as well as the outgoing members of the DCDS Board 
of Directors, Drs. Luis Barr and Jim Feldman, for their service and 
invaluable leadership to the Society during their terms. I would 
also like to welcome to the board incoming members Drs. Isabelle 
Lass, Kim Menhinick, Maya Oliver and Eugenia Prokopets. Thank 
you for your support. In the coming year I will strive to continue 
the successes of the past while also looking forward to the future. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Chris Loukaitis, DDS,MS, FICD, FACD  

http://www.dcdental.org/docs/librariesprovider56/dcds-newsletter/2018-dcds-newsletter-issues/june-newsletter-final.pdf?sfvrsn=2
http://www.dcdental.org/docs/librariesprovider56/dcds-newsletter/2018-dcds-newsletter-issues/june-newsletter-final.pdf?sfvrsn=2
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Welcome New Members 

Dr. Ariel Abramson— Dr. Abramson completed his B.S. in Biology and Physician Assistant 

Certificate at Wagner College in 1997. He practiced as an emergency room and substance 

abuse physician assistant in New York for four years until his own dentist inspired him to 

pursue a career in dentistry. In 2005, Dr. Abramson graduated from Stony Brook University 

Dental School at the top of his class, receiving awards for clinical dentistry, implant dentistry, 

orthodontics, dental anesthesiology, and pediatric dentistry, among others. Dr. Abramson 

completed a general practice residency at the Northport Veterans Affairs Hospital and spent 

the following year working for the hospital. He has worked in private practice ever since. He 

is an active member of the Alpha Omega Dental Society and has been inducted in the Alpha 

Omega and Omicron Kappa Upsilon dental honor societies. Dr. Abramson practices at 

Modern Dentistry in Northwest. 

 
Dr. Wanda Davidson—Dr. Davidson received her dental degree from the University of 

Maryland where she also completed a graduate program in Prosthodontics. Dr. Davidson 

practices alongside fellow DCDS member Dr. Dennis Winson at Davidson Dental Associates 

on K Street.  

 

Dr. Gail Kirkland-Briscoe — Dr. Kirkland-Briscoe received her dental degree from the 

Howard University College of Dentistry in 1986. She then remained at Howard to complete a 

graduate program in Orthodontics and Dentofacial Orthopedics, which she completed in 

1988. After completing her education, Dr. Kirkland-Briscoe remained in the DC metro area 

and has been an orthodontist here for over 25 years. She operates her own orthodontic 

practice in Northeast.  

 

 

Dr. Donna Ray—Dr. Ray received her DDS degree from the Meharry Medical College School 

of Dentistry in Nashville, Tennessee. Following this, she came to Washington, DC and 

completed  a General Practice graduate program through the DC Department of Mental 

Health and St. Elizabeth’s Hospital. Dr. Ray practices at Whitman-Walker Health in 

Southeast. 

 

Dr. Elana Shlansky—Dr. Shlansky is a DC native who graduated Magna Cum Laude and 

received a Bachelor of Arts degree from Cornell University. She then obtained her 

Doctorate of Dental Surgery (DDS) from Columbia University College of Dental Medicine, 

where she participated in an honors program for Periodontics and Implantology. After 

graduation, she completed a rigorous General Practice Residency at the San Francisco 

Veterans Affairs Medical Center. Staying in the Bay Area, she worked in private practice 

before moving to the San Francisco Veterans Affairs Medical Center. Dr. Shlansky is excited 

to return to the DC area and will be practicing alongside DCDS member Dr. Luz Lopez 

Driscoll in Northwest. In her free time, Dr. Shlansky enjoys  the outdoors by hiking, skiing, 

rock climbing, scuba diving and traveling.  
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 DCDS Summer Happy Hour 
 

On Tuesday, July 10, the DC Dental Society will be hosting a networking happy hour at Mission Dupont from 5 PM 
until 7 PM. This event is intended to bring together DCDS members, interested non-members, and dental students 
for an opportunity to socialize and network. If you are a student looking to make connections in the dental 
community, a new member trying to meet more of your fellow DCDS members, or just someone who wants to 
share a drink with colleagues, this event is for you!  
 
What: DCDS Networking Happy Hour 
When: Tuesday, July 10, 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 
Where Mission Dupont 
1606 20th St. NW 
Washington, DC, 20009 
 
If you are interested in this event or future happy hours, please click here. 
 

DC Waster Authority Wastewater Questionnaire Due 

July 14 
Last year, the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) passed a rule requiring dental facilities that place or remove 
amalgam fillings to install an amalgam separator. In order to comply with this rule, the District of Columbia updated 
regulations regarding amalgam separators. Though the EPA deadline does not go into effect for three more years, 
the DC Water and Sewer Authority would like to identify and track compliance as soon as possible in order to ease 
the transition to the new regulations. To this end, they are asking all offices to complete a wastewater 
questionnaire before July 14th, 2018. This two-page questionnaire can be completed by any office staff and emailed 
to Elaine Wilson at elaine.wilson@dcwater.com. Alternatively, an office can complete the One Time Compliance 
Report, which must be received by October 12, 2020. This form must be signed and certified by the owner or 
corporate officer and mailed to: 
 
Pretreatment Program Manager 
DC Water Wastewater Treatment 
5000 Overlook Avenue SW 
Washington, DC 20032 
 

ADA Members can receive discounts on amalgam separators and support through the ADA’s partnership with 

HealthFirst. For more information, click here.  

 

8 Ways to Pamper Your Patients 

In addition to high quality dental care, customer service is an important part of running a dental practice that 
ensures your patients will keep coming back. In the latest issue of Dental Practice Success, Dr. Ankur A. Gupta offers 
eight ideas dentists can consider that will make their patients feel pampered.  

These include everything from offering form-fitting heated neck wraps to soothe them during longer procedures to 
installing a coffee brewer and nice selection of K-Cups in the waiting area. Read more about this and other practice 
management tips in the spring issue of Dental Practice Success.  

https://www.missiondupont.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSczUWqBdAj6p2X0wvSn5zoD4yD_NOUjyq5ow6vvmfrit7HoTg/viewform
http://sitefinity.ada.org/docs/librariesprovider56/default-document-library/nofr-to-amend-21-dcmr-sections-1501-10-and-1599-and-add-section-1520---65-dcr-447-1-19-18fae0f2dcb07d6e0c8f46ff0000eea05b.pdf?sfvrsn=2
http://sitefinity.ada.org/docs/librariesprovider56/default-document-library/nofr-to-amend-21-dcmr-sections-1501-10-and-1599-and-add-section-1520---65-dcr-447-1-19-18fae0f2dcb07d6e0c8f46ff0000eea05b.pdf?sfvrsn=2
http://sitefinity.ada.org/docs/librariesprovider56/default-document-library/pld-001c-dental-wastewater-questionnaire0fe1f2dcb07d6e0c8f46ff0000eea05b.docx?sfvrsn=2
http://sitefinity.ada.org/docs/librariesprovider56/default-document-library/pld-001c-dental-wastewater-questionnaire0fe1f2dcb07d6e0c8f46ff0000eea05b.docx?sfvrsn=2
mailto:elaine.wilson@dcwater.com
http://sitefinity.ada.org/docs/librariesprovider56/default-document-library/dc-water-one-time-compliance-report-form.docx?sfvrsn=2
http://sitefinity.ada.org/docs/librariesprovider56/default-document-library/dc-water-one-time-compliance-report-form.docx?sfvrsn=2
https://www.adamemberadvantage.com/en/endorsed-programs/amalgam-recovery-program
https://lsc-pagepro.mydigitalpublication.com/publication/?i=490936&ver=html5&p=16#{%22page%22:14,%22issue_id%22:490936}
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 Membership Spotlight 
The DCDS Membership Committee is on a mission: help all members get to know each other better! 
Any member can participate in the Member Spotlight by answering a few brief questions on-line. This month, we are 
highlighting board member, membership committee chair and recipient of this year’s Committee Member of the Year 
Award, Dr. Ioana Bettios. 

Name: Dr. Ioana Bettios 
Dental School: University of Maryland 
Years in Practice: 30 
General Practice or Specialist? Specialist (Prosthodontics) 
DCDS Member Since: 2015 
Why I became a dentist: It is the only thing I ever wanted to do since I was 6 years old 
What DCDS means to me: Networking, CE, advancing dentistry, and friends! 
Favorite Vacation Spot: Anywhere with sunny beaches 
Any hobbies? Painting 
One thing people would be surprised to know about me: I love policy development. 

 

ADA/CVS Partnership Update 
As first reported in the February issue of the DCDS Newsletter, the ADA has begun a three-
year initiative with CVS Pharmacies aimed at giving consumers more resources and 
information on oral health. As reported by the ADA News (5/30), this partnership is already 
becoming a prominent feature of CVS locations all over the United States. Many CVS 
pharmacies have added prominent signage reminding customers about the importance of 
things like using mouthwash and replacing their toothbrush every 3 to 4 months. These 
signs also direct customers to products that have received the ADA Seal of Acceptance. 

In addition to in-store signage, CVS has launched a new website, CVS.com/ADAdental, 
which makes it easier for consumers to find safe and effective dental products that have 
received endorsements from the ADA. This website also links to the ADA’s Find-A-Dentist 
tool, which allows consumers to search for a dentist based on geographical information 
and specialty. Eventually, CVS plans to install physical terminals in its locations that allow 
customers to search for a dentist right there in the store. For more information on the 
ADA/CVS partnership, visit CVS.com/ADAdental or see the recent ADA News article which 
summarizes the progress so far in 2018.  

Interpretation Service Keeps Practice, Patients 
Connected 
By Jean Williams 
Section 1557 of the Affordable Care Act protects people from discrimination in health care and calls for medical 
practices to provide interpretation and translation services for their non-English-speaking patients.  The rule, which 
extends to dental practices, requires covered practices to post information telling patients with limited English 
proficiency about their right to receive communication assistance.   

Dr. Margaret McGrath founded Kent Island Pediatric Dentistry in Stevensville, Maryland, eight years ago.  The 
practice has nine operatories, three dentists and four hygienists.  The dentists and staff at Kent Island Pediatric 
Dentistry recognize the use of medical interpretation services as not just a legal requirement, but also good business.  
The office uses CyraCom language services — a DCDS-endorsed service — “which improves office efficiency and 
patient care,” according to office manager Debbie McLanigan. 

Because connection is instantaneous, the service is only a fraction of the cost of hiring an in-person interpreter, who 
often has time minimums and travel expenses that practices are expected to reimburse. 

Ms. Williams is a Chicago-based freelance writer and editor who specializes in practice and research news for dental and medical 
professionals. This article was provided by the ADA. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe3wNCazQy9a-i5qMrwD4HBFKBqYDQ4TUzpzRyy28irVNHWyA/viewform
https://www.cvs.com/shop/content/ada-dental
https://www.cvs.com/shop/content/ada-dental
https://www.cvs.com/shop/content/ada-dental
https://www.cvs.com/shop/content/ada-dental
http://interpret.cyracom.com/ada/
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New ADA Clinical Guides Available 
The ADA Catalog is now offering three new books that feature helpful guides for treating pregnant patients, 

prosthodontics, and safe sedation techniques. 

Provide safe, effective care to your pregnant patients with guidance from Dentistry and the Pregnant Patient. The 
book is broken down into chapters on general treatment guidelines, pregnancy-related conditions in each organ 
system that may impact care, and the safety of the use of common dental drugs, including anesthetics, during 
pregnancy. Over 50 quick-reference charts and tables are included, as well as a breakdown of treatment 
recommendations by trimester.  
 
Application of the Neutral Zone in Prosthodontics offers a step-by-step guide to successfully designing and placing 
complete and implant-retained dentures using neutral zone concepts. Authored by experts including Dr. Joseph J. 
Massad, this book covers all phases of complete denture therapy and illustrates every technique described with 
more than 300 color photos. 
Learn how to safely sedate your dental patients and help control their anxiety with  

Sedation: A Guide to Patient Management. Written by sedation expert Stanley Malamed, DDS, this concise guide 
combines essential theory with “how-to” technical instruction to help you master basic techniques in dental 
sedation. 

To order these new clinical guides or to browse the ADA’ complete collection, visit the ADA Catalog store. 

 

Dr. Tristram Kruger Honored 
In April of this year, Dr. Tristram “Tris” Kruger was honored by Catholic Charities of DC 

with its Volunteer of the Year Award. Dr. Kruger has long been active in the DC Dental 

community, serving as the Chairman of the Mid-Maryland Mission of Mercy as well as a 

Board member for Donated Dental Service. He also volunteers regularly alongside other 

DCDS members at the Spanish Catholic Center, and is a DCDS Metropolitan Member and 

ADA Life Member. Please join us in congratulating Dr. Kruger for all of his hard work in 

service to our community! 

 

New Practice Checklist 
Are you a dentist who is thinking about starting your own practice? As many DCDS members can attest, this can be 
a complicated and intimidating process. With factors such as licensing, local laws, supplies, business plans, etc., it 
can be difficult to make sure you’ve thought of everything. Luckily for you, the ADA developed this checklist and 
related resources to help make sure you haven’t missed any important steps when getting your practice off the 
ground.  
 
Also, take advantage of the resources DCDS provides on its website. There’s a webpage devoted to “Dentistry in the 
District” which includes all of the local regulations for dentists, dental hygienists, and dental assistants.  

http://mailview.bulletinhealthcare.com/mailview.aspx?m=2018061301ada&r=8132374-6cd0&l=007-37f&t=c
http://mailview.bulletinhealthcare.com/mailview.aspx?m=2018061301ada&r=8132374-6cd0&l=008-1ac&t=c
http://mailview.bulletinhealthcare.com/mailview.aspx?m=2018052901ada&r=8132374-1f34&l=00b-d08&t=c
http://mailview.bulletinhealthcare.com/mailview.aspx?m=2018061301ada&r=8132374-6cd0&l=009-38e&t=c
http://mailview.bulletinhealthcare.com/mailview.aspx?m=2018061501ada&r=8132374-6d2e&l=00e-4d8&t=c
http://www.dcdental.org/member-center/dentistry-in-the-district
http://www.dcdental.org/member-center/dentistry-in-the-district
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Monthly Meeting Series 

By Eugenia Prokopets, DDS, Education Committee Chair  

 

Six in-person monthly meetings and two webinars are on the schedule for this coming year. Monthly meetings are 

the second Tuesday of the every month from September to May (except April). Mark your calendar for:  

 

 
 

Session abstracts, learning objectives, speaker information, and registration will be available on the website starting 

July 9th.  Go to our  monthly meeting page then to see all of the details! 
 

Spring Meeting: March 29, 2019 
By Isabelle Lass, DDS, Spring Meeting Chair 
 

The spring meeting is back! This one-day meeting will be held at  the Georgetown University Conference Center, 

and will be devoted to D.C. licensing requirements for dentists, dental hygienists, and dental assistants. Get all of 

your D.C. licensing required courses (except CPR) out of the way in one day! The spring meeting will include: 

 

 
 

Registration will open in January 2019. Stay tuned for more updates from the Spring Meeting Committee.  

Date Topic Format Speaker 

Sept 11, 2018 Current Materials Update In-Person Meeting (2.5 CE) Nathaniel Lawson, 
DMD, PhD 

October 9, 2018 Improving Case Ac-
ceptance: Moving Beyond 
Insurance Entitlement 

In-Person Meeting (2.5 CE) Mark Murphy, DDS 

November 13, 2018 Clinical Topic TBD In-Person Meeting (2.5 CE) Speaker TBA 

December 11, 2018 Oral Cancer Lesions In-Person Meeting (2.5 CE) Kitrina Cordell, DDS 

January 8, 2019 Implant and Implant Res-
toration for the GD 

In-Person Meeting (2.5 CE) George Priest, DMD 

February 12, 2019 Dental Practice Agree-
ments 

Webinar  (1 CE) John Murphy, Esq. 

March 12, 2019 Regeneration Options in 
Perio: When Do You Re-
fer? 

In-Person Meeting (2.5 CE) Speaker TBA 

May 14, 2019 Transitions Webinar (1 CE) Tom Snyder, DDS, Henry 
Schein Practice Transi-
tions  

Course Dentists Hygienists Assistants 

Infection Control (2 hrs.) Required Required Required 

LGBTQ Cultural Competency (2 hrs.) Required Required Required 

Ethics 2 hours 1 hour Not Required 

Abuse and Misuse of Prescription Drugs/Opioids 2 hours Not Required Not Required 

http://www.dcdental.org/meetings/monthly-meeting
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 Coming This Fall: More CE Choice 
Starting with the first DC Dental Society Monthly Meeting on September 11, 2018, DCDS members will notice some 
changes designed to increase the value of the meeting for members.  
 
 The amount of CE a member can earn will increase from 2.0 units to 2.5 units. 
 A thirty-minute dinner intermission will occur at approximately 7pm instead of after the presentation.  
 Members may register to earn 1.0 CE, 1.5 CE, or 2.5 CE.  Choose whatever fits your schedule!!   
 
How will this work?  
Each Monthly Meeting will have two sessions: before dinner and after dinner. The new schedule is:  
 
5:45pm  DCDS Business Meeting 
6:00pm  CE Presentation – Session One (1.0 CE) 
7:00pm  Dinner Break  
7:30pm  CE Presentation – Session Two (1.5 CE) 
9:00pm  Presentation Ends 
Members may register for the first, second or both sessions to earn a combined total of 2.5 CE. If you want to 
make it an early night, register for Session One and earn 1.0 CE.  If you’re working late, register for Session Two 
and earn 1.5 CE.  Either way, enjoy the complimentary networking dinner with your colleagues.  

 
Board of Directors Election Results 
 
On June 5 2018, the 2018-19 DCDS leadership team assumed their new positions. This included a new group of 

executive officers, as well as three new members of the Board of Directors. First of all, DCDS would like to thank 

outgoing Board members Drs. Luis Barr and Jim Feldman for their service. We would also like to welcome incoming 

at-large Board members Drs. Kim Menhinick, Maya Oliver, and Eugenia Prokopets, as well as 2019 Spring Meeting 

Chair Dr. Isabelle Lass. To read more about the new members of the Board, please see their profiles in the May 

issue of the DCDS Newsletter. The full 2018-19 Board of Directors can now be seen on the Leadership page of the 

DCDS website. 

http://www.dcdental.org/docs/librariesprovider56/dcds-newsletter/2018-dcds-newsletter-issues/may-newsletter-final.pdf?sfvrsn=4
http://www.dcdental.org/docs/librariesprovider56/dcds-newsletter/2018-dcds-newsletter-issues/may-newsletter-final.pdf?sfvrsn=4
http://www.dcdental.org/about-us/leadership
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 How to Incorporate New Materials Into 

Your Practice 

September Monthly Meeting 
The September DC Dental Society monthly meeting will be held Tuesday, September 

11th at the Westin Georgetown and will feature a presentation by Dr. Nathaniel Lawson 

entitled “Contemporary Dental Materials: How to Incorporate New Materials Into Your 

Practice.”  

Session Abstract 

The first part of this course will teach you how to select and handle different types of 
ceramic materials that are currently used in dentistry that will be much less confusing than typical marketing 
rhetoric. We will discuss the types of ceramic materials on the market and when/how to bond to these ceramics. 
 
The second session will cover advances in restorative materials including universal adhesives, bulk fill composites, 
bioactive materials, SDF, and microabrasion. 
 
Learning Objectives 
 
Session 1 (1 CE): 
 What are the different ceramic systems on the market 

and how to best use them clinically 
 How to bond all ceramic restorations 
 
Session 2: (1.5 CE) 
 What are the clinical techniques and best practices for 

adhesive bonding 
 How to perform posterior restorations with new 

materials, bulk fill composites, bioactive liners and 
SDF 

 How to diagnose and treat anterior discolorations 
with microabrasion and resin infiltration 

 
 
Registration will open the week of July 9th, so keep an eye on the DCDS website to find out more details! 

 

 

  

 

The DC Dental Society is an ADA CERP Recognized Provider. ADA CERP is a service of the American Dental Association 

to assist dental professionals in identifying quality providers of continuing dental education. ADA CERP does not  

approve or endorse individual courses or instructors, nor does it imply acceptance of credit hours by boards of 

dentistry.  The DC Dental Society designates Session 1 for 1 CE, Session Two for  1.5 CE, and both sessions for 2.5 CE. 

 

Presentation Topic 

How to Incorporate New 

Materials Into Your Practice 

Schedule 

5:00 p.m. — Registration            

5:45 p.m. — Business Meeting 

6:00 p.m. — Session 1 

7:00 p.m. — Dinner 

7:30 p.m. — Session 2 

Location 

Westin Georgetown  

2350 M St NW 

Washington, DC 

20037 

Parking at the 

Westin 

Before 5:00 p.m.: $15 

After 5:00 p.m.: $10 

http://www.dcdental.org/meetings/monthly-meeting
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 ADA Life Membership Recipients 
 
At the June Awards Dinner, the DCDS recognized several members who have achieved Life Membership status with 

the ADA. Life Membership is a prestigious honor that is awarded by the ADA to any members over the age of 65 

who have at least 30 years of continuous membership or 40 years of total membership. This year’s new life 

members are: 

 

 Dr. Jeffrey Balter 

 Dr. Larry Bowers 

 Dr. William Collins 

 Dr. Robert Conley 

 Dr. Margaret Culotta-Norton 

 Dr. Gael Delany 

 Dr. Anita Greene 

 Dr. Sharman Johnson 

 Dr. Roscoe Jones 

 Dr. Steven Kaufman 

 Dr. Michael O’Shea 

 Dr. Brad Schneiderman 

 

Congratulations to our new life members and thank you for your long dedication to organized dentistry! 

 

Excellence in Continuing Education Awardees 
 
Each year, the DCDS recognizes dentists who have demonstrated commitment to self-improvement and to their 

profession through continuing education by obtaining 50 or more CE credit hours. At the June Awards dinner, we 

recognized the following DCDS members for this impressive achievement: 

 Dr. Pierre Cartier 

 Dr. Robert Emery 

 Dr. Steven Guttenberg 

 Dr. Gary Kaihara 

 Dr. Tae Sung Ku 

 Dr. Chris Loukaitis 

 Dr. Donald Meyer 

 Dr. Edward Mopsik 

 Dr. Angela Noguera 

 Dr. Keith Progebin 

 Dr. Raha Yousefi. 

As a reminder, all DCDS members can check the status of their CE credits or upload their own for approval at any 

time through the DCDS website.  

Pictured left to right: Drs. Robert Conley, Margaret Culotta

-Norton, Carol Blake, and Gael Delany  

http://www.dcdental.org/member-center/track-ce
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 It’s Member Get-A-Member Campaign Time! 

Help DCDS recruit new members during our half-year dues campaign. Right now, non-member dentists who qualify 

can join and pay 50% off full year dues. Members who recruit non-members can receive a $100 gift card for each new 

member, up to $500.  For more information on the Member-Get-A-Member campaign, the campaign rules, and 

recruitment tools, visit the ADA’s member center. 

Eligible non-member dentists received a mailing earlier this month from DCDS with a letter telling them about the 

changes in licensing requirements for the current licensure period, and listing the following member benefits:  

 

 The Fall Monthly Meeting CE series in September, October, November and December offering 7.5 in clinical CE 
and one practice management course – free as a member benefit! Hear from internationally and nationally known 
speakers on the latest in dental technologies and best practices, while networking with your colleagues over a 
complimentary dinner. 

 
 Happy Hours at local watering holes where you can meet your colleagues, get advice, and exchange information. 

 A monthly newsletter featuring the latest DC Board of Dentistry news, like licensing requirements and regulations. 

 ADA membership, which offers discounts on group insurance, products, a retirement program, and more. 

 The latest in clinical practice guidelines and policies from the ADA’s scientific experts. 

If you have any questions about the Member-Get-A-Member campaign, contact the office at 202-367-1163 or by 
email at info@dcdental.org. 

Mary’s Center Recognized for Humanitarian Service 

On June 18, 2018, Henry Schein Inc. announced that Mary’s Center for Maternal and Child Care would receive the 

gold medal in the Oral Health category of their third-annual Henry Schein Cares Medal Program. The program honors 

organizations from the fields of oral health, animal health, and medicine that demonstrate excellence in expanding 

access to care for the underserved. Stanley M. Bergman, Henry Schein's Chairman of the Board and Chief Executive 

Officer, presented Mary's Center with the gold medal at Henry Schein Dental's National Sales Meeting last week 

in Orlando, Florida.  

"Since 1988, our work has been guided by a social change model driven by holistic, whole-patient care, and our dental 

program is a crucial factor in setting our clients on the path to healthier, happier lives," said David Tatro, Chief 

Operating Officer, Mary's Center. "The impacts that our fellow medalists have had on their communities has been 

incredible to learn about, and have served to inspire our own work in meaningful ways. We thank Team Schein and 

the Henry Schein Cares Foundation for this award and for recognizing organizations like ours, and we look forward to 

expanding our impact with their support."  

DCDS is proud of our close relationship with Mary’s Center, as well as our many member dentists who volunteer their 
time and talent at the center to assist the underserved in Washington, DC. To read more about this prestigious award, 
see this article in Markets Insider. 

 

https://www.ada.org/en/member-center/member-get-a-member-campaign?utm_source=adaorg&utm_medium=adahomerotator&utmcontent=membervalue&utm_campaign=memberschoice
http://www.dcdental.org/meetings/monthly-meeting
http://www.dcdental.org/meetings/event-calendar/2018/04/10/events/dc-dental-society-happy-hour
http://www.dcdental.org/news/dcds-newsletter
https://www.ada.org/en/member-center/choose-ada?utm_source=vanityurl
https://www.ada.org/en/science-research
mailto:info@dcdental.org
http://markets.businessinsider.com/news/stocks/henry-schein-inc-awards-third-annual-henry-schein-cares-gold-medal-to-marys-center-for-maternal-and-child-care-455510
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 Classifieds 

Associate 

Seeking a part-time General Dentist with at least 3 years experience. Someone 
upbeat, friendly and dependable who is willing to grow with our practice. In need 
of someone who can identify the need for cosmetic.  

Contact Nicole Williams at 202-783-3368 or info@washingtonelitedentistry.com.  

 

Dental Transition Consultant 

DENTIST. Consulting firm seeking Practice Transition Consultant nationwide. 
Immediate need in D.C., MD, VA. Full Training and support. Unlimited earning 
potential. careers@paragon.us.com 866-898-1867.  

Contact Berdj Feredijan at 973-476-8660 or berdj@paragon.us.com.  

 

Featured! Farragut North Office! Practice Management Free! 

Share or partner with an industry leader in Advanced Dentistry. Premier, 9 room, 
state of the art facility: Surgical Suite, Digital X-rays, CEREC, Intraoral Cameras, & 
Sedation. Perfect for those considering a lease renewal. Inquiries confidential.  

Contact Dr. Stuart Ross at 202-223-6300 or sross@CitySmilesDC.com. 

 

General Dental Practice for Sale in Washington, DC 

Established 27 years ago; two operatories; located at street level in busy         
commercial area. Two blocks from Columbia Heights Metro Station. Paperless, 
Digital  Radiography, EagleSoft System. Perfect for community oriented General 
Dentist. $275k sale price. 

Contact Dr. Oswald Cameron at  202-462-1925 or ocamerondds@aol.com. 

 

Practice for Sale 

Washington D.C.- NEW LISTING! General practice. Space sharing arrangement in a 
beautiful office with 8 ops. Seller refers some endo, oral surgery, perio and ortho.  

Contact Tom Bosnack, DDS at 410-218-4061  or  Tom@midatlanticdentaltransitions.com 

 

Seeking Dental Hygeinist 3 Days/Week 

Seeking a dental hygienist to join our team 3 days/week. Please email your 
resume.  

Contact Dr. Kari Barnes at 202-776-0901 or drbarnes@treasuredpearlsdentistry.com.  

 

Temporary Dentist Needed 4 days/week October 22-November 30  

Dentist Needed 4 days/week (Monday-Thursday) to fill in on Maternity Leave 
from October 22-November 30. Please send your resume and contact                 
information.  

Contact Dr. Kari Barnes at 909-496-3151 or kariogenic@gmail.com  

Advertise with DCDS 

Classified ads in the DCDS News-
letter are easy. Simply submit 
your ad through the online form. 
We will then send you an invoice. 
Payment must be received prior 
to the  publication date.   
 

 

Deadlines:  

The Newsletter is usually distrib-
uted on the first Wednesday of 
every month. Ads are due to the 
Society two weeks prior to the 
publication date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:info@washingtonelitedentistry.com
mailto:berdj@paragon.us.com
mailto:sross@CitySmilesDC.com
mailto:ocamerondds@aol.com
mailto:Tom@midatlanticdentaltransitions.com
mailto:drbarnes@treasuredpearlsdentistry.com
mailto:kariogenic@gmail.com
http://www.dcdental.org/news/advertise-with-dcds/submit-classified-ad

